
Catholic Parishes of St Mary’s, Great Yarmouth 
  & St Peter’s, Gorleston 

Serving the communities of Yarmouth, Gorleston, Acle & Caister 
Administration address: The Rectory, St Mary’s RC Church, Regent Road, 

Great Yarmouth, Norfolk. NR30 2AJ Tel: (SM) 01493 842001 (SP) 01493 301013 
Email: rectorystmarys@gmail.com Website: SM:www.stmarysgy.org.uk SP: www.stpetersrc.org.uk   

19th Week of the Year – 8th August 2021 
Year B; Weekday Cycle 1                  Divine Office Week 3 

Day Place Time Intention 

Saturday  
7th August 

19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Acle 17.00 For all the departed souls 

Sunday 
8th August 

SM 9:00 Fernande Family † 

SP 09:30 Fernande Family & faithful departed 

SM 11:00 All who are yet to join us for Masses 

SP 13.00  

 Caister 17:00 For all the elderly in in our world 

Monday  St Teresa Benedicta of the Cross VM. Patron of Europe  

SM ------ No Mass 

SP ------ No Mass 

Tuesday 

 

St Lawrence DnM Feast 

SP -------- No Mass 

SM 10:00 George & Agnes Holt FM 

Wednesday 

 

St Clare V Mem 

SP  09:30 Michael Edward Dormer † 

SM 10.00 A Special Intention 

    Thursday  

 

Feria 

SM 10:00 For all forgotten souls 

SP  ------- No Mass 

Friday  Feria 

SP 09:30 Priest’s intention 

SM 10.00 For all the volunteers of our parish 

Saturday  

 

 

St Maximilian Mary Kolbe PM Mem 

SP 09:30 For the people of the parish 

SM 10:00  Inez Soares & Aming Jung Lay 

 

Please remember in your prayers, all in the parish who are ill; Molly 
Able, Tony Adamson, Ann Askew, Tony Baker, Tim Bushell, Brendan Byrne, 
Mary Byrne, Jeanette Charalambous, Jane Christie, Stephen Christie, 
Ursula Cole, Angela Cooper, Anthony D’Arcy, Geoffrey Davis, Filomena 
Desira, Sam Desira,  Susan Fabian, Sam Gill, Marguerite Harman, Joyce 
Hastings, Rosemarie Hawkins, Ruth Jermy,  Pat Kirton, Brian Lafferty, 
Mollie Marsden, Ian McCabe, Eileen McCarney, Linda McGurk, Margaret 
Morton, Joanne O’Gregory, Beryl Pearson, Michael Ryan, Tom Ryan, 
Wayne Sharp, Marta Sofia, Mike Spragg, Frank Tennant, Jonathon Walsh, 
Nigel Weale, Anthony Willets, Patrick Willets and Karen Zerafa. May the 
Lord heal them.  
 
Death anniversaries: Alexander Kyte, Arthur Morgan, Bernard Brice, 
Catherine Gradley, Charlotte Steward, Edgar Rose, Elise Bruce-Vanderpuye, 
Edith Hayes, Frederick Lanham, John Burton, Lilian Fellows, Mary Chadwick, 
Michael Dunne, Michael Eames, Norman Anstey, Patricia Thorp, Philip Gum, 
Suzanne Clement, Tamara Jarzebinska, Valentine O’Connor & William 
Weston May they rest in peace. 
 
Link for St Mary’s Live Streaming of Masses can be found on St Mary’s 
website for Sunday and Weekday Masses 
 
 

Registered Charity No: 
278742 

Information 
Priest in Charge  

Fr Anthony Nwankwo SMMM 
 

Assistant Priest 
Fr Alvan Ibeh SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 

 
Assistant Priest 

Fr Alex Ibe SMMM 
Tel: 01493 301013 

 
Parish Deacon 

Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 

Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com  
 

Parish Office Hours 
Tuesdays 

Schools 
St Mary & St Peter 

Primary School 
Tel: 01493 445117 

Notre Dame High School 
Norwich Tel: 01603 611431 

 

Baptism 
2 months’ notice required. 

Marriage 
6 months’ notice required. 

 
Emergency Number 

If you need a priest in an 
emergency, please contact. 

01502 572453 
(OLSS, Lowestoft) 

 
The Cycle of Prayer 
We pray for a Deeper 

Understanding between 
Christians and Jews; Those 

who suffer Persecution, 
Oppression and Denial of 

Human Rights; Human Life; 
Europe; Seafarers. 

 

Psalm Response: 
Taste and see that the Lord 

is good. 

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/
http://www.stpetersrc.org.uk/


Parish Stewardship 
Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without loving, 

but you cannot love without giving. 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Mary’s 

Gift Aid £ 60 

Loose £556.28 

Standing Orders £80.00 

TOTAL  £696.28 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £40.00  

Loose  £185.71 

Standing Orders  £ 

TOTAL £225.71  
 

St Mary’s Restoration Funding stands at: 
£-(minus) 13,600.55 

 

St Mary’s Parish Giving please 
consider making any donations or your 
weekly collection to St Mary’s using 
the QR code displayed here. You can 
donate £1, £5, £10 or any other 
amount you specify. St Mary’s can also 
claim Gift Aid for your donation by 
using this method of payment. 

Please consider a Standing Order for your weekly 
offering during these unprecedented times for the Church, 
Country, and the World as a whole. Would you please 
consider setting up a standing offering to the Parish of St 
Mary’s or St Peter’s so that our Churches can still receive 
some much-needed funds? Please email Anna at the 
Parish office or call the parish office for any query on this. 
Here are the Bank details for St Mary’s and St Peter’s.  
ACCOUNT NAME: St Mary’s RC Parish, Great Yarmouth. 
Sort code: 40-22-22. Account no: 61604708. ACCOUNT 
NAME: St Peter’s Parish Account.  
Sort code: 40-22-34. Account no: 81003879. Thank you. 
More money counters for St Mary’s the parish requests 
any parishioner who is able to volunteer his/her time to 
help in this regard to please, speak with Fr Anthony or Fr 
Alvan. For more enquiries, please call the parish office on: 
01493 842001. The parish immensely grateful to those 
who have been helping in counting our collections till date. 
Thank you. 
St. Peter's Children’s Liturgy: We are hoping to start 
children’s liturgy again in September. We have enough 
teachers BUT desperately need more helpers. It would 
only be once a month on a rota system so you would know 
what dates in advance. We do not meet in school holidays. 
As Fr. Alex will be away in August, we will have a SHORT 
meeting in church after Mass on SUNDAY 22nd AUGUST. 
Julia and I would like to meet you. If you cannot come that 
Sunday, please ring me on 01493 285355. 
Diocesan Yearbook for 2021: Please get your copy for 
£2 from St Marys, Acle, Caister and St Peter’s. 
We pray for all parishioners, their family and friends who 
celebrate their Birthday in August. 
Welcome! 
We offer a warm welcome to all visitors to our parishes. 
We hope you enjoy your time with us 

Forthcoming Diary Dates: SM SVP, SP SVP, 
SP/SM PPC, SP/SM PFC, and KSC. 

Physical meetings currently cancelled. 
 
Late Michael Edward Dormer the requiem Mass 
was last Saturday in St Peter’s. The parish wish to 
thank you for your prayers for him and his family. 
For those who were present for the requiem Mass, 
may God bless you all. May Michael and all the 
departed rest in peace. 
 
Thank You! – A huge thank you for all the 
volunteers who made St Peters Summer Fayre a 
huge success. An amazing £676.16 was raised.  
                            
St Mary’s First Holy Communion class.  
The next class will be on Wednesday 8th 
September. The Class will be in the Church with 
COVID-19 rules still in place.  
 
Marriage 7th August Congratulations to Laura & 
Martin and all their family. A wonderful celebration 
and we send them our best wishes  
 
Baptism We pray for all the children who were 
recently baptised in our two parishes. May they 
continue to live under the watchful care of God.  
 
Faithful Stewards of God’s Gifts-Time, Talents 
and Treasurer: This new initiative within our 
Diocese seeks to help parishioners to see that they 
are very much responsible for their parish. The 
programme is different from Alive in Faith and will 
be rolled out across our Diocese over a period of 
three years. The Diocese has appointed Sandra   
 Portas to help parishes in this regard. Pleas be 
informed that St Peter’s parish is among the 
parishes starting this programme any time this year. 
 
New Windows for St Peter the Apostle: The work 
on the replacement of St Peter the Apostle Church 
Tower, Baptistry and the North and South Transepts 
windows is now completed but some local repairs to 
Tower brickwork are still going on. However, the 
Works team is using scaffold outside the church. 
The church has reopened for weekday Masses. 
Please, we ask that you apply caution while 
walking around the church. As the car park is 
being used for the contractors’ scaffolding and 
access, it will remain closed for the duration of the 
works.  
St Mary’s lost property box is getting full again! 
It contains scarves, gloves, hats & a number of 
items such as toys and other objects. Anything not 
claimed by the end of August will be given to 
Charity. So please check if you are missing 
something. Thank you. 
 
Piano Recital Former parishioner of St Mary’s, 
Elizabeth Stacy will be giving a piano recital in Great 
Yarmouth Minster on Wed. 11th August 12:30 – 
1:15. Entry free. Donations to Minster organ fund. 


